
 



Glennville Sweet Onion Festival 
136 S Veterans Blvd / PO Box 391 

Glennville, Georgia 30427 

912-654-1616 / 912-237-5386 - cell 

director@glennvillechamber.org 

 

Hello from the Glennville Sweet Onion Festival!  

 

The Glennville Sweet Onion Festival Committee is excited to be finalizing the plans for the 49th 

Glennville Sweet Onion Festival, which is to be held on Saturday, May 10, 2025, on downtown Barnard 

Street in Glennville, Georgia. The success of the event was phenomenal last year, with thousands 

attending.  The Glennville Chamber of Commerce sponsors the festival and its related activities. 

Prior to moving the festival downtown, the gate proceeds helped to support the Glennville Chamber of 

Commerce in its awarding of several scholarships each year and the operation of the Chamber 

office.  This includes promotion of local businesses, community outreach, hosting ribbon-cuttings of new 

businesses/expansions, and many other community events throughout the year.  The Glennville Chamber 

provides a vital role in the community, and with your help and support, we hope to be able to continue to 

do so for many years to come. 

Since we no longer charge an admission fee to the festival, we are seeking corporate sponsors for this 

year's festival, which will help us promote the festival as well as continue our community support. 

Sponsors will each be listed on all printed materials, promoted on social media and on the Chamber 

website, and included in each email and local newspaper promotion of the event. In addition, each 

sponsor’s name/logo will be displayed prominently at the stage downtown the day of the festival. 

Since you are a company that serves the Glennville area with your products and/or services, we invite you 

to accept one of the corporate sponsorships attached.  If you would be interested, please complete the 

information below and return to the Chamber office as soon as possible. Or you can become a sponsor 

easily online any time on our website at www.glennvillechamber.org.  

We do request that you reply to us by Friday, April 25, so that we can provide you with ample publicity 

for your support. Thank you for your consideration of this request, and if you have any questions, please 

feel free to contact me at the Glennville Chamber office at 912-654-1616. 

     Sincerely, 

 

     Kim Craft 

Co-Chair, Glennville Sweet Onion Festival 

 

______Yes, I’d like to become a Glennville Sweet Onion Sponsor!  

Business/Organization Name: ________________________________ Phone: ________________________ 

Contact Name: ______________________________ Email: ________________________________________ 

Sponsorship Level: Platinum Gold  Silver  Friends/Festival 
      (Circle One)     $1,000 $500  $350             $250 
 

Please send new/updated logos electronically to director@glennvillechamber.org. 

http://www.glennvillechamber.org/
mailto:director@glennvillechamber.org

